
Emerald Coast Regional Council Seeks Public Input 

on FL-AL TPO Priorities 

 

The Emerald Coast Regional Council is seeking public input on 

transportation priorities set by the Florida-Alabama Transportation Planning 

Organization. The FL-AL TPO reviews the transportation priorities annually 

for Escambia and Santa Rosa counties in Florida, and Orange Beach and 

the community of Lillian in Alabama. Residents are asked to complete a 

brief survey to give their thoughts and opinions to pass on to the FL-AL 

TPO board in August. The survey is open now through July 31, 2023. 

Click here to access the survey. 

Prioritizing these projects maximizes available resources when determining 

how to meet the region's greatest needs. These priorities are submitted to 

the Florida Department of Transportation and the Alabama Department of 

Transportation for potential funding in the next five years. Projects are 

selected for funding based upon local priority, funding availability and 

project timing. There are several categories of funding for transportation 

projects and each category must be prioritized. 

Learn more at www.ecrc.org/FLALPriorities. For questions, please email 

publicinvolvement@ecrg.org or call 850-332-7976. 
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